
 

This week in Nursery 

25th January, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children continue to enjoy playing 
with each other and sharing their toys. 
They also enjoy receiving a post card or 
sticker when they have worked hard or 
are kind to their friends.   

                            C.L. 
 
The children loved listening to the 
stories, ‘Herbie’s Big Adventure’ and the 
‘selfish crocodile’. They answered 
questions about the story and predicted 
what might happen next.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children continue to enjoy their weekly ‘real’ PE sessions where they have 
been practising the skill of walk forwards and backwards whilst balancing on 
a line.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
The children have been introduced to 
addition this week. They counted out 
two groups of objects and then put 
them together to find out what the 
total was. We also learnt what a 
number sentence is and what the 
different symbols mean, ‘+’ and ‘=’ 

                Literacy 
 
The children were introduced to 
Metal Mike, the robot, where they 
practised talking like him. So Metal 
Mike would say, ‘c-a-t’ for ‘cat’ and 
‘d-o-g’ for ‘dog’. We have also learnt 
our new letter sound, ‘e’. 
 

                     U.W. 
This week we carried out an 
experiment. Three of our plastic bears 
were frozen in some ice. The children 
had to try and figure out how we could 
get them out. We put one in the sun, 
one in warm water and with the other, 
we used a rolling pin to hit the ice.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children enjoyed painting a picture 
of Herbie the hedgehog, from our story. 
They have also enjoyed playing with our 
play dough.  
 

Special Notices 
 
The children have some homework this week. We would like them to bring in 
a photograph of somewhere they have been. E.g. on a holiday, a trip to the 
zoo or park. Please could we have the photo by February 3rd.  

Thank you 
 


